Capital Campaign Update – September 3, 2023

Dear Parishioners,

Thank you for your patience with the construction projects over the last year. Some much-needed improvements have been made and are still underway.

With regard to the new bathrooms, given the scope of the project, our anticipated completion date will be slightly delayed. We're sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. Instead of late September, we're hoping for a mid-October grand opening. We will keep you posted. We also hope to host a fun opening event once the new bathrooms are complete, as they will be a much-needed and welcomed improvement to our facility. Have a blessed week!

Sincerely in Christ,

Fr. Ehli